
BPS NEWSLETTER
Dear parents / carers, 

On behalf of all the staff at Bingham Primary School, we would like to
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. This half
term has flown by and I can’t believe it is the last day of term. We
return on Thursday 4th January 2024. 
As always thank you so much for your continued support. It is much
appreciated by myself and all the staff.

Mrs Pask   21.12.23

PANTOMIME VISIT

The children were amazing in
all of the performances and all
children took part. It can be
daunting for children to
perform to an audience but
they did it with smiling faces.  
Thank you to all who came.

CHRISTMAS
PEFORMANCES

The whole school visited the Palace
Theatre in Newark. The children
enjoyed the bus ride and sang
Christmas songs. They saw the
pantomime Snow White and enjoyed
the songs and the squirting of
water at the audience. The pupils
also enjoyed their ice cream at the
interval. 
As we were leaving, members of the
public commented on how well
behaved the children were and that
they were a credit to the school.



Firstly I would like to thank all
our parent volunteers who
helped us to prepare for the
Christmas Fayre. They have
been amazing! We raised a
total of £927.32 for school
funds. Thank you so much!!!
Even Santa made an
appearance. The money will go
towards books for the library
and playground equipment.

CHRISTMAS FAYRE
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Diary Dates
Back to school- Thursday 4th January

2024

Break up for half term- Friday 9th

February

Family Bingo- Wednesday 7th February

after school in the Hall.
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ROBIN CLASS
(EYFS)

SWAN CLASS (YEAR 1)
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As well as writing letters and

posting them to Santa, the Swan

Class have been busy in

Geography. They have learned

how to use directional language,

looked at aerial maps of Bingham

and created their own maps using

a key. I was very impressed with

their work this week. Well done

Year 1!

Your paragraph text

EYFS have been busy this week and using

numicon to count numbers. They really

enjoyed it.
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BARN OWL CLASS
(YEAR 2)

KINGFISHER CLASS 
(YEAR 3&4)
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The Year 2's have been designing and

making Tudor houses as part of their D.T.

They were pleased with how well their

models looked.

For D.T this term, the children have 
designed and made their own  catapults.
They then tested them
 to see how far they could travel. They
worked collaboratively and showed they 
had the Bingham Belief by not giving up!
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STARLING CLASS (YEAR
5&6)

CURRICULUM
NEWSLETTER AND

HOMEWORK
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www.bingham-cit.co.uk

As mentioned before, your

feedback is important to us. We

have a suggestion box in our

Reception, which is checked

weekly. 

The Curriculum Newsletter will be

sent out on our first day back to

school and we will be sending out

weekly homework and spellings for

children to learn too in January.

What can I say? The children

worked together in groups to

make their games with

instructions for the

Christmas Fayre. They worked

so hard and raised the most

money for a stall- £170!!!!!

There are more pictures on

our facebook page.



ATTENDANCE
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We have had a number of children arrive
consistently  late to school each day. As you
can imagine being 15 minutes late each day,
adds up over the week and months. The doors
open at 8.45 and children need to be in
school for 8.55am. Please can we ask where
possible that dentist and doctors
appointments be made out of school time- we
appreciate this can’t always be the case. We
will be asking for proof of medical
appointments in the office so we can code
this correctly on the registers. Thank you for
your support!

STARLING CLASS
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